INDIRA GANDHI INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
SARANG, DHENKANAL-759146

No:- IGIT/ARY/05 Dt:-13-10-2022

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT AARYABHATT BHAWAN

NOTICE

It is for the information of all the students of 2™ year B.Tech, who have
already applied for hostel allotment in Aaryabhatt Bhawan without mentioning
the 1% semester CGPA/SGPA are advised to resubmit(with CGP/SGPA) the
following Google form on or before 15-10-2022. The applications without the
1" Semseter CGPA/SGPA will be rejected.

https://forms.gle/eHGaj3okmnCe3 877
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AARYABHATT BHAWAN
CC to:

1. Warden of Hostels
2. Prof. G. Ghosh for uploading in institute website



